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Term 4  Week 11                                              16th  December  2013 
 
   

Student of the Week 
 

 
Gage Marr 

 
Week 11 Student of the Week is Gage Marr from the 1/2 class. Gage is a consistent 
worker in class.  He is able to adjust quickly to change when working between Mrs 
McClenaghan and regular class work. Gage uses all of his Getting Along Keys which 
helps him to be a successful student at Newling.  Congratulations Gage! 
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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 
Big Breakfast 
The very generous volunteers from St Marks 
UNE prepared a delicious breakfast on 
Thursday morning for students and their 
families. 

Thank you to the parents who made the time 
to come and enjoy a meal with the staff and 
the children at our school.  

Year 6 Farewell Disco 
Last week Year 6 Farewell Disco was an 
extravaganza of fun and dance. Year 6 
entered and exited the night to the applause 
of the K-5 students.  

Best of luck to all our Year 6 students as they 
prepare for the next exciting phase of their 
education!  

Congratulations to the Year 5 students who 
decorated the hall and ran the Disco. 

Lost Property 
We have a huge collection of hats, towels, 
lunchboxes, drink bottles, jumpers and shirts 
in Lost Property. Please come in and take a 
look for any of your child’s missing items. 

One Big Day! – Tuesday 17th December 
Presentation Day assembly will commence at 
10:30am and conclude at approximately 
11:30am, with morning tea to follow. 

The Fete will run from 5:00pm – 6:30pm. 

Finally, Gala Night starts at 7:00pm.  

Christmas Hamper Raffle will be drawn at the 
conclusion of the Gala night performance.  

Who knows which students will take out 
prizes at this years Presentation Day???? As 
we do not notify winners before the day 
(makes it a bigger surprise) all will be 
revealed on the day! 

 It will be one big day of celebrations and fun! 

Semester 2 Reports 
Semester 2 student progress reports were 
distributed on Friday. Should you wish to 
discuss the report further please contact the 
child’s teacher to arrange a suitable time to 
discuss. 

Star Awards 
“You’re a Star Award” certificates were 
presented to a successful students  who have 
been using the You Can Do It keys to success 
and demonstrating persistence, resilience, 
organisation, getting along and confidence.    

Congratulations to our recipients:      Dajarn 
Weatherall, Alex Ridgewell-Morris William, 
Marr and Janarah Thompson. 

Happy Holidays 
As this is the final Newsletter for 2013 I want 
to sincerely thank all our readers for the 
wonderful support during the year. It has 
been another very successful year for 
Newling Public School and the support of our 
school community has been integral to that 
success. 

 Have a great festive season & New Year. We 
look forward to seeing you all again in 2014. 

School returns in 2014 on Wednesday 29th 
January for all students Kindergarten 
to Year 6. 

 
Murray Cox 
Principal  
 

 

 
 
 

Important Dates 

 

December 

Tuesday 17
th

 - Presentation Day 17th  
                          10:30 – 11:30am 
School Fete 17th   -   5:00 - 6:30pm 
Gala Night 17th   -  7:00- 8:00pm 
 

Last Day for students - Wednesday 18th 
  

January 2014 

Wednesday 29
th

 – 2014 school year starts 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 

Week 11 

SRC Trivia competition 

question: 
 

What are the house colours? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 


